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PRINCIPAL MESSAGE
Hello Parents-

I cannot believe we are in our final month of school. As we have been doing our end of the
year testing, we have been so pleased with the results. Everyone has worked so hard and the
test scores are showing it. I am so proud of each of these students. I am also so grateful to
have the best faculty and staff at Park. It really is the best place to be.

Even though we are finishing our year, we are also getting ready for next school year. Please
let me know if you have any special circumstances regarding placement for your child for the
2023-2024 school year. The information you provide is one of several factors that will be
considered when creating classes-- Classes are balanced academically, behaviorally, and
socially to ensure all students have an optimal learning environment. Creating classes is a
great responsibility that I spend much time on and take very seriously. The deadline to have
this form turned in is Friday, May 12th at 3:00 pm.
Please be specific with your concern. I will do my best to place your child in the healthiest
learning environment for them.

As always, please let me know if I can help in any way.

Have a WONDERFUL month!

Happy May,

Mrs. Lindley

KINDERGARTEN- PLEASE REGISTER!!!!
Please register your child for Kindergarten. RIGHT NOW!!! We haven't had much enrollment and
we need to plan accordingly for next school year. Please let us know if we can support in any



way.

EXTENDED BREAKFAST!!
We will be adding an extended breakfast until 9:00. The idea is to make sure that students get
breakfast that need it.

COUNSELOR CORNER
It has been an amazing school year teaching and learning from our Park students. I love my
job so much because I get to interact with your kids every day. They bring me so much joy and
regularly fill my bucket with their comments, connections and compliments. As a re-cap, we
focused our Well-Being lessons on the 5 emotional intelligences skills of RULER:
Recognize the emotions we are feeling
Understanding where those emotions are coming from and what other past situations or
experiences
may affect how we are feeling now
Label our emotions so we can communicate what we are feeling effectively to those around
us
Express our emotions in a socially appropriate and culturally accepted manner
Regulate our emotions so they don't negatively impact our thoughts, behaviors and
relationships.



Have a fun and safe summer.

UTAH FOOD BANK MOBILE PANTRY
If you need or know anyone in need of groceries, the Utah Food Bank Mobile Pantry is in
Spanish Fork EVERY FRIDAY at 1138 W 100 S from 9 am to 10 am. Please pass the word
along!

https://www.utahfoodbank.org/programs/mobile-pantry/

LENDING LIBRARY
The lending library is free to all and is filled with books you are welcome to take. Don't feel
like you have to return the book if you loved it! We will restock periodically. If you'd like to
donate books, feel free to place them inside. Thanks for joining our reading community!
The location for our lending library is 250 E 400 N, Spanish Fork.

Go visit it today!

NETSMARTZ MONTHLY TIP FOR PARENTS
Click HERE to enjoy simple tips to creating a more safe tech family. Learn about living a more
balanced life, gaming safety, understanding news, managing social media, what you need to
know about online predators and much more.

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES
* May 1- Acadience testing Begins/ Late Breakfast will be offered until 9:00

https://www.utahfoodbank.org/programs/mobile-pantry/
https://www.utahnetsmartz.org/timelytipsforparents


* May 2- Book Fair will be going all week/ 5th grade track meet
* May 3- Fiesta Day's Rodeo Winner Announcement
* May 5- Park School Spirit Day/ 1st Grade Picnic at the Park
* May 8- Freedom Walk
* May 11- 4th Grade Field Trip/5th Grade will visit Diamond Fork Middle School
* May 12- Park School Spirit Day/End of the Year Celebration Day
* May 15- 4th Grade All Abilities Park
* May 16- Leadership Day
* May 19- Park School Spirit Day/Kindergarten Celebration Party
* May 23- 4th Grade Utah History Tour Field Trip
* May 24- 5th Grade Field Trip to All Abilities Park
* May 25- Last Day of School. Half Day!!!


